## Reba Danson

From:

**Sent:** 09 August 2022 17:33

To: Licensing

Subject: RE: 62 Walsall Road, Aldridge, Walsall, WS9 0JW

Children's services have no objections to the application, however is there anything within the conditions that asks that the applicant works in partnership with the LA and police regarding any possible ASB issues should they arise?

**Thanks** 

Group Manager

MASH, Exploitation and Turning Point.

Zone 2D, 2nd floor Civic Centre,

Darwall Street,

Walsall.

WS1 1TP

From: Karen Price On Behalf Of Licensing

Sent: 13 July 2022 08:39

PHBusinessSupport <PHBusinessSupport@walsall.gov.uk> **Subject**: 62 Walsall Road, Aldridge, Walsall, WS9 0JW

**Dear Colleagues** 

I hope this email finds you well.

Please find attached for your consideration a new premises licence application in respect of 62 Walsall Road, Aldridge, Walsall, WS9 0JW

Should you have any concerns relating to this application, please ensure they are received no later than the closing date of **09 August 2022** 

Regards

Karen Price Licensing Officer

Resilient Communities
Economy Environment & Communities

Walsall M.B.C. Licensing Unit Civic Centre Darwall Street Walsall, WS1 1TP.



Website: www.walsall.gov.uk

Disclaimer: IF THIS EMAIL IS MARKED PRIVATE OR CONFIDENTIAL - PLEASE RESPECT CONFIDENTIALITY AND DO NOT SHARE OR FORWARD IT TO ANYONE ELSE WITHOUT THE EXPRESS CONSENT OF THE AUTHOR. The information in this message should be regarded as confidential and is intended for the addressee only unless explicitly stated. If you have received this message in error it must be deleted and the sender notified. The views expressed in this message are personal and not necessarily those of Walsall MBC unless explicitly stated. E-mails sent or received from Walsall MBC may be intercepted and read by the Council. Interception will only occur to ensure compliance with Council policies or procedures or regulatory obligations, to prevent or detect crime. You should also be aware that any email may be the subject of a request under Data Protection, Freedom of Information or Environmental Information legislation and therefore could be disclosed to third parties.

**E-mail Security:** Communication by internet email is not secure as messages can be intercepted and read by someone else. Therefore we strongly advise you not to email any information, which if disclosed to unrelated third parties would be likely to cause harm or distress. If you have an enquiry of this nature please provide a postal address to allow us to communicate with you in a more secure way. If you want us to respond by email you must realise that there can be no guarantee of privacy.